
 

 

School Emails 

Over the summer, we moved to a new IT provider and have been allocated a new 

email address which is used by the school office. All messages sent to the old email 

address will be/have been rerouted to this but please note the new address is as 

follows: 

office@highconiscliffe.org.uk 

All future emails sent from the school office will be sent from this address. It has 

been brought to our attention that a small number of parents have not been 

receiving school emails to their inbox since this change so please check your junk 

mail and allow this address to go to your inbox if this has been the case. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Kaye Boyce 

Vice Principal 
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